

Council Meeting – November 6th, 2019

In Attendance: Garret, Hannah, Ashley, Rachael, Andy, Andy, Toni, Clinton

Andy C – MAL

- Need more submissions for takeovers for the end of the semester
- Committee is finalized and announced!!
- Social media reminds about the fall report
- Scrapbook stuff once the committee is set up.
 - o Toss around some ideas for creativity with the committee
 - o Compiling pictures and finalizing will still be MAL
- Fourth criteria for the Award and an edit to one chapter per year
 - o Create ideas and language around a packet and suggest it, not a full launch

Ashley N – Sec/Treas

- Mu Lambda Reimbursement
 - o Approved – email to come
- I was in the VPSA Chat!

Rachael B – VPP

- New Alto Updates
 - o Week extension
 - o 73 submissions total!!!!

Hannah C – VPM

- Waiting for two chapters to fill out availability
- Picking speakers for workshops
- What workshops we want compared to what is happening at convention

Garret G – President

- Convention Plan
 - o GET A CFR
- Interested in District Officer Event
 - o Google hangout
 - o This Sunday
- Fall Activity Report! REACH OUT.
 - o What's needed? More or less the same as the chapter summary report
- Winter Council
 - o Martin Luther King Weekend
 - o Saturday, lunch time, evening, Sunday all day
 - o Convention Center tour?
 - Set up an appointment soon!

Governors

Toni

- Finalize travel plans for winter council

Andy

- Reach out if you need anything!

Clint

- Committee discussions went well with Andy C
- Constitution coming up!